
From: Pilon, Janet
To: Kolar, Loren; clerk@hamilton.ca; Carson, Katie
Subject: RE: Brightside Park – Correspondence for Facility Naming Committee/GIC
Date: May 27, 2021 9:32:33 AM

From: clerk@hamilton.ca <clerk@hamilton.ca> 
Sent: May 27, 2021 8:44 AM
To: Carson, Katie <Katie.Carson@hamilton.ca>; Kolar, Loren <Loren.Kolar@hamilton.ca>
Subject: FW: Brightside Park – Correspondence for Facility Naming Committee/GIC

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant II to the City Clerk
City of Hamilton
905 546-2424   ext. 5485
magda.green@hamilton.ca

From: Karen Beattie  
Sent: May 26, 2021 5:29 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Brightside Park – Correspondence for Facility Naming Committee/GIC

Hello,
I wanted to send a short note to support the name Brightside Park. My father, John 
Michaluk has shared stories about his beloved neighbourhood of Brightside  over the 
course of my lifetime. To know that the name Brightside will live on for future 
generations brings myself and our family much joy.
Thank you –
Karen


